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. Ifr. ' Dar.iel R. M.uller .
,

= Ar,sistcut Director for Envitontaental Projects j
0f reetorate of Licensing _

^

'

Office of Ecgult. Lion.
..

>

U.S. /.tomic' Energy Cccmiccion - "**

'f,
L'cshingt on , DC 20545 js''

i Daar Mr. Muller:

SUBJECT: 0? STER CREEK ITUCLEAR GENERATING STATI0'i
,

DRAFT.EtWIRONFENTAL STATE!ENT j
'

DOCKET No. 50-219

^

On July 9,1973, the oirectorate of Licensing of the AEC, . published '

.the Draft Environr/.ntal Staterent (DES) related to the Oyster Creek
,

Sueloor Generarir.g Station. On August 27, 1973, representatives from i
'

Jercey Central Power 6 Light Company, the State of New Jersey and Lacey
Township, cet with your staf f to discuss the prob. lens identified in the,

* DES and possibic solutions to these problems. Since that time con-
siderction has been given to several modifications to plant systems,

,
,

operating procedures and policies which are aig.ed at mitigating those '

I problers which nay be due to the operation of the plant.

On !Invenber 8,1973, proposed Oyster Creek Environmental Technical
Spec 1 fienticus (OCI:TS) were forwarded to the Co:-dssion. The 00ETS

j were written to be respnsive to the DES to the gtcatest extent considered
practical by Jersey Central.

The enclosed Jersey Central Response to the Draft Environmental
' Stat cront summarizes Jersey Central's position with regard to the issues

raised in that docun.cnt , generally describes the alterations to the
plant .systecis _or proceduren that will be -implemented and gives detailed '
com enLc on. the Dref t Environet.ntal Statement. >
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Your. letter dated October 10, 1973 requerted applicant responses
to Federal and State Agency coments on the DES. We are currently-

working on these responses and intend to submit them to you during the
veck of January 7, 1974.

We would'bc pleased to discuse any of these tutters with your staff
. at uny tt:.a.

Very truly yours,

f? W'f I'h/ m- ,

R. 11. Sins
Vice President
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